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Please be aware that between 7:00 UTC on 13 May 2025 and 15:00 UTC on 14 May
2025 the new version of ESET Inspect will be released. Customers will not be able to log in

to the web console and send events to the server during upgrade.

The aggregated downtime time will depend of the instance size and will take up to 1 hour

within the maintenance window.

The maintenance is required in order to release version 2.6 of ESET Inspect.

To receive updates during this planned maintenance, subscribe here:
https://status.eset.com/incidents/h91s82c0x478#subscribe-modal-h91s82c0x478

Thank you for your patience and understanding.
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